
Noah Brooks 

 

We appreciate the opportunity to share what the RECing Crew means to us and 
our son, Noah. 
Special needs circumstances have a way of isolating not only the individual, but 
the parents or care givers. Being a part of the RECing Crew community has given 
us the ability to interact with other parents who have been and are going through 
similar situations. It has also provided our son opportunities he otherwise might 
not have experienced. He enjoys taking part in art, baseball, basketball, but his 
favorite must be bowling. He even chose to have a bowling symbol on his class 
ring. Win or lose, he always has fun, but it is an especially good day if he gets a 
“turkey” (3 strikes in a row). 
These are just a few reasons we are so grateful for the RECing Crew. 

Respectfully, 

Pam and Brad Brooks 


